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Mr. Dulles brought up a cable in regard to
the current situation. He again mentioned the committee of
prominent Americans that he hoped might be organized. The DCI
again approved subject to backing by the State Department.

The Director talked to Senator Hayden and arranged that
Mr. Wolf should see him about our printing facilities when he gets
back to Washington. Senator Hayden believes that we should see
"Let Freedom Ring" as he feels it approaches warmongering although
produced for domestic consumption. The DCI will bring it up at the
next PSB meeting.

Mr. Dulles reported that was in Washington.
It is doubtful if he will work with isbut . Dulles feels he will
always be willing to do special jobs. The DCI would like to see him
and will call him.
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The Director mentioned Mr. Dulles knows him
and will speak to him about CIA work the next time he sees him.

The Director said that he had Secretary Chapman and
that Chapman would not send the letter to the President.
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